- <u>Dr. Bob Svagr, MD: Presentation</u>
 Dr. Svagrpresented on neck function fusion treatments he provides. Please see attached PowerPoint.
- Annual Financial Review The Annual Financial Review for the clinic was given today in the meeting. Please see Administration if you have any questions on the presentation.
- Nancy Fahrenbach Nancy announced that she has decided to retire from the clinic in June of this year. Her husband has had opportunity to take an early retirement package with Davis School District and she has decided to join him. We will miss Nancy and all the contributions she has made with Tanner over the years.